
Good morning, today is Thursday, December 7th 
 
Posted in the Commons are grade level lists of students that have purchased a yearbook. 
Please check these lists if you believe you already a yearbook at orientation or earlier in 
the year.  If your name is not on the list and you would still like to buy a yearbook, bring 
your $25 to the front office before or after school or during your lunch.  You have until 
next Wednesday, December 13th, to place your order. 
 
As winter weather continues, we encourage you to wear warm, weather appropriate 
clothing. If temperatures are below freezing, students may enter the school before the 
7:50 bell. However, you must wait in the cafeteria and not the hallways.   
 
Tomorrow is your last chance to bring in food for our food drive! The competition is 
heating up and getting fierce! Let’s see who can pull ahead for the win! 
 
Tomorrow will be a High School and Beyond schedule, remember to go to your HS&B 
class first in the morning.   
 

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


